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Summer Reading Swap 
 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

We want to encourage our students to continue reading over the summer so we are going to 

continue our Summer Reading Program again this year.  Our children all have books at 

home that they have read and they could use some new ones for the summer.  We are asking 

students to bring in books to “swap” for “new” ones with other students. 

 

 

WHEN:  Monday June 17, 2013 
                 (throughout the morning in Mrs. Morehouse’s classroom) 

 

WHAT:  Students bring in books that they no longer want to read and           

                are willing to donate to the Summer Reading Swap.  
                      (Students can start bringing donated books into the school now!!) 

 

HOW:  Classes will take turns viewing donated books and each student  

              will pick “new” ones to take home to read and enjoy for the  

              summer. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting our Summer Reading Swap.  It is important to encourage 

children to continuing reading over the summer and this is a fun way to get some “new to you” 

books!  Please only send books that you are willing to donate and do not expect to have 

returned. 

 

 

Thanks and have a great summer reading, 

Gretna Green Elementary Literacy Team 
 


